
  
 
 

Spring 1 Newsletter 
 

Welcome back and Happy new Year! We hope you had a lovely 
Christmas break. We will be working hard this half term 
answering the question ‘How to be environmentally friendly?’ 
 
Our quality text: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders:  
Our PE days are Mondays and Thursdays. Please ensure your child’s PE 
kit is in school. 
Please remember a healthy snack or money to buy fruit from our fruit 
stall at break time.   
TTRS and Doodle platforms should be accessed weekly ensuring 
assignments are completed.  
 
Important dates: 
 
Monday 6th January: INSET day school closed to children. 
Tuesday 21st January: Mount Cook Q&A 15:30-16:30. 
Monday 3rd & 10th February: Claire Pring Dance Project. 
Thursday 13th February: Clay sculptures reflection.  
Friday 14th February: Break up for half term. 
 


